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 In accordance with the authority of the regulations attorney under AS 44.62.125(b), 
please forward to the publisher the correction to the Alaska Administrative Code (AAC). 
 

Please revise 12 AAC 56.018(a)(1) and 12 AAC 56.019(a)(2) as follows: 
 

--At the end of 12 AAC 56.018(a)(1), please insert the word "and" following the 
semicolon.  
 
--In addition, at the end of 12 AAC 56.018, please insert the following editor's 
note: 

 
Editor's note: As of Register 233 (April 2020), and acting under the 
authority of AS 44.62.125(b)(6), the regulations attorney made a technical 
revision to the history note of 12 AAC 56.018. 

 
--In the beginning of 12 AAC 56.019(a)(2), please insert the word "have" 
 
--In addition, at the end of 12 AAC 56.019, please insert the following editor's 
note: 

 
Editor's note: As of Register 233 (April 2020), and acting under the 
authority of AS 44.62.125(b)(6), the regulations attorney made a technical 
revision to the history note of 12 AAC 56.019. 
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Review of the regulations filed by the Lieutenant Governor's Office confirms that 

the above are errors in the current Alaska Administrative Code.  
 
 
 Thank you for your assistance. Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
SRP/hjh 
 
cc: Jun Maiquis, Regulations Specialist 
 Department of Commerce, Community, and Economic Development  


